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Careers Information 
Year 12 students considering applying for Music, Dance and Drama courses 
We will be holding a workshop on Wednesday 3 July at 1.30pm in the Careers Department addressing the basics of 
the application process and writing personal statements.  The session is designed to be interactive and provide a 
platform for sharing best practice and top tips.  Previous applicants will also be attending to share their stories. 
 
Volunteers needed on Sunday 7 July for a Charity Dog Show  
The Barking Lot Pet Shop in Wetherby are hosting a charity dog show on Sunday 7 July and are looking for volunteers 
to help at the event; keeping dog water bowls full, handing out prizes, directing people and assisting with setting up 
and taking down the ring and stalls. If interested and available to help please contact Vicki Lister 
at vicki@thebarkinglot.co.uk or 01937 588662 
 
Exam Information 
Publication of Exam Results –Year 13 
If you do not want your name to appear in the local press with the school exam results you must advise  
Mrs Humphrey of this. Please e-mail w.humphrey@staidans.co.uk before the end of term. 
 
Exam Results Year 12 and Year 13 
If you are unable to collect your results in person on Thursday 15 August (Level 3 Results) or Thursday 22 August 
(GCSE Results) and you wish to nominate someone else to collect them on your behalf, you should e-mail  
Mrs Humphrey your authority for us to release your results and to whom. Alternatively, you can leave a large 
stamped addressed envelope with the correct postage on, in the Sixth Form Office, before 15 July. Unfortunately, we 
are unable to e-mail results to students.  
 
General Information 
One Year Courses starting in September for Year 12 moving into Year 13 
If you are undertaking a one-year course in Year 13, please ensure that you complete the transition work for your 
chosen subject over the summer. This can be found on both school websites: 
https://www.staidans.co.uk/sixth-form/year-11-into-sixth-form-transition-work/ 
https://sjfchs.org.uk/sixth-form/year-11-sixth-form-transition-work/  
You should complete this work by 5 September 2019. 
 
Games in lessons 
Students should not be using private study time for playing ball games around the school site: apart from the fact 
that there are more important tasks to be done, students from other year groups are being distracted from their 
lessons. If anyone has completed all of their subject work for the term and their personal statement, they should 
discuss with their Senior Tutor how best to use their time in school.  
 
 
Thank you 
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